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Lake Superior Academy Pesticide Notice 

 

The Academy is required by Michigan Regulations 637, Rule 14, PA 171 to maintain an 

effective pest control program for our buildings.  As part of an effective pest 

management program, school buildings and grounds may be treated as needed to 

control or eliminate pests.  The least hazardous methods will always be incorporated to 

remove pests as per the Michigan Pesticide Control Act.  Under most circumstances 

chemical treatments will be a last resort.   

Only a licensed person or company shall be allowed to apply commercial grade 

pesticides or herbicides.  Advance notice of the pesticide application will be given at 

least 48 hours before the application.  Notices of the application will be posted at 

Academy entrances and in main office. 

In addition, parents may request in writing to receive written notification at least three (3) 

day prior to the pesticide application.  In case of an emergency, pesticides may be 

applied without prior notice.  The Academy will provide notice of the emergency 

application as soon as possible. 

If you have any questions or wish to request prior notification of the application, please 

see the Academy Administrator. 

 


